

-----Original Message-----From: EJW [mailto:

Sent: 11 June 2017 16:41

To:

Cc: Craig, Tessa

Subject: Your ref: PP-06010172. Camden: Proposal to install 8 high speed internet antennas

Dear Mr Sherman

I understand from the Planning Application section of Camden Council's website that your clients - Optimity Ltd - wish to install 8 high speed internet antennas on the roof of Monmouth House, Raglan Street, London, NW5 3BX. I live in Monmouth House so I of course have an interest and concern as to what happens with it and, more importantly, the health of all if us living in Monmouth House and the Raglan Street Estate as a whole.

I see in your letter to the Planning Department at Camden Council that you state: 'The radio signal occupies the 80GHz spectrum and is low-power posing no risk to health even when in immediate proximity to the equipment'. With respect, we only have your word/Owithity's word for that, so I would very much like to see independent evidence to corroborate that statement so would appreciate you could email this to me as a matter of urgency as I will be lodging concerns with the Planning Department of Camden Council this week.

I would also like to know if the 80GHz figure is the total amount for all 8 proposed antenna or per antenna?

Could you please also state as to why it's necessary for the installation of 8 antenna instead of up to and including 5 antenna for which no planning permission would have had to have been sought. Is this because there's possibly a greater risk to health beyond 5 antenna by chance?

I would therefore be grateful if you could please obtain answers from Optimity Ltd to these queries as to what is deemed to be safe levels for public health, taking into effect the fact that these antenna will be right on top of the actual block we live in and on the estate of.

As mentioned, I will be contacting Camden's Planning Department in full this week so I hope to hear from you in the next day our two. I'm also in touch with the Public Health department (Electronic Magnetic Field Department) and will be sending them the information you give me for their views.

I do hope you will be able to answer my queries in the timeframe requested. If not, I will be in touch with the government body anyway with the information I do have for their opinion.

I have copied in the CEO of Optimity, Anthony Impey and the Planning Officer at Camden for this application, Tessa Craig.

Yours sincerely

E Wass